
 

 

 

 

            

 

 

April 2025 Issue 

 

Throughout our newsletter you can expect to 

read a little bit about what goes on here at Blair 

Park, we hope you enjoy! 

 

                                                                                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Blair Park 
Newsletter 

 

 



 

Residents celebrating their birthday this month 

are… 

 

 

 Kath       Pam 

 Janet P 

 

Wishing you all a very happy birthday xx 

 
  



A little preview of what we 

got up to in March… 
We celebrated Ruth’s birthday this month. 

 
In March, we travelled to Scotland on our virtual tour around 
the world.  We did some tartan weaving, colouring and played 
Highland Games Blair Park style.  We watched the film “Brave”. 

 
We also had Pancake Day this month with yummy pancakes to 

eat. 
 

We also celebrated St Patrick’s Day and Mother’s Day was a 
huge hit with a beautiful afternoon tea on Sunday, 30th March.  
Thank you to all who came along to enjoy this with their loved 

one and a big thank you to all the staff on shift. 
 

We have had a wonderful fish and chip lunch this month from 
the local chip shop. 

 
Our entertainment this month included Drumfit, Annie Ripley 
and The Criterion Strummers who surprised us with their 

amazing performance. 
 

Our little reading friends from Milton Court Primary School 
have been in to carry on our new “words with friends” activity. 
 
 
   



 
 
 
 



  



 
 
  



 
 

 



 
  



 
  



 
 
 
 
  



 
  



 
  



 
  



 

  



 



  



 
Employee of the Month… 

 
This Month’s winner is 

 
Gincy 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Thank you for all your hard work and 

supporting the management in implementing 
the new changes which have been made 

recently. 
 
 

Very well deserved, Congratulations!! 



Coming up in the future 
 

In April we will head off to the wonders of Spain which we will 
base our activities on along with Easter. 

 
We will be going to The Light cinema to watch “Brief 

Encounter”. 
 

Joh Fitness will be back on Friday, 11th April. 
 

We have our Easter Bonnet Parade on Friday, 18th April.  
Tickets are on sale now for you to come along and enjoy this 
event and be entertained by Rick Boxall and have a small 

buffet.  Tickets are priced at £5.00 per person.  A raffle will also 
take place with tickets priced at £1.00 per strip. 

 
 

We have some great events coming up.  Please see the posters 
and activity board for more details. 

 
These start with the Quiz Night on 3rd May at 7.00 pm.  Get 
your team together and join us for a fun night.  Entry is £2.00 
per person and refreshments will also be available for a small 

donation to the Residents’ Fund. 
 

On Tuesday, 6th May we will kick off the VE Day celebrations 
with a VE Day party and afternoon tea.  Tickets are £3.00 per 
person with entertainment from the wonderful 1940s singer 

Farlie. 
 



On Tuesday, 20th May we are having a 1940s style Tea Dance 
with fancy dress, entertainment and tea and scones.  Tickets 

are available at £3.00 per person. 
 

Another date for your diary is Saturday, 7th June when we will 
be holding a Pre-Loved Flea Market event.  Stalls are available 
to book at £5.00 to £8.00 per table.  So, have a spring clean and 
free up some space by selling on all your unwanted items. 

 
Our “Words with Friends” with Milton Court Primary School 

will continue after half term. 
 

The tea room and cinema trips will also continue to take place 
weather permitting.  With the weather getting warmer, we will 
start to use the garden again.  Please ensure your loved one has 
sunscreen and a sunhat to ensure they are able to enjoy the 

warmer weather and garden.  Thank you. 
 
 

Dates for the future 
 

Saturday, 16th August – Summer Fe te 
 

Sunday, 24th August – Sittingbourne Carnival 
 

Family Photo Shoot – Date to be confirmed 
 

  



 

*Friends & Family* 
 

We would like to welcome all our new residents and 

their relatives to Blair Park. 

 

Emails will be sent out regarding booking a care review 

for your relative.  We can be flexible around your 

availability. 

 

We will be holding an Easter raffle so any donations will 

be gratefully accepted. 

 

When bringing toiletries for your relative, could you put 

your relative’s name on them before bringing in please. 

 

We have activities planned so please check the activities 

board when you come and visit your relative. 

 
  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Getting in Touch 
Blair Park Care Home, 2 Beechwood Avenue, Crown Road, Milton Regis, Sittingbourne, 

Kent. ME10 2AL 
Tel: 01795 423695      Email: blairpark@charinghealthcare.co.uk 

Website: www.charinghealthcare.co.uk 


